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PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
CHANGE IN GATE CUTOFF - HARRISBURG AND 
ALLENTOWN PENNSYLVANIA 
 
Effective November 27, 2000, gate cutoffs for westbound loads at the 
following CSX terminals are as follows: 
 

NEW CUTOFF 

Harrisburg M-F 1700  

Allentown M-F 1700 
 
This cutoff revision is being accomplished to ensure earlier departure of 
train from South Kearny that, in turn, will mean proper connection with all 
train services in Chicago. 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have 
any questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or 
Sales Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 


